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Questions have been received by the 
Department of Aging regarding the OIG’s 
position on rewards programs in respect to 
Federal health care programs.  

This federal decision DOES NOT change 
the PACE program’s prohibition on rebates.  

Co-payments cannot count toward any 
program such as, but not limited to, 
Rewards/Loyalty or Gas Points. 
 

Questions may be directed to Provider Services at 1-800-835-4080 

 


